
Session Minute Reading Update 

The Stated Clerk (Sandra Hedrick) and Assistant Stated Clerk (Ed Kelly) will be reading the 
2017 session minutes from May 1, 2018 through September 15, 2018.  

 If you have not provided your 2017 minutes for reading (or prior years), please contact Sandra at 
sandra@staugpres.org or 904-612-9766. 

An updated list of completed minute reading will be posted on the “Session Clerk” part of our 
website and will be provided with the docket for the 2018 Fall Stated Meeting which will take 
place on October 2.  
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